
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Hello again from Rangeview Lego Club! It’s a new year and with that, Lego Club is returning for 
all levels! Last year was yet another great success with many new and returning students 
enjoying building up ideas, learning new techniques and, best of all, making new friends along 
the way. A few students from Levels 3-6 also had the pleasure of displaying their creations at 
Brickvention, the premier LEGO exhibition in Australia. Make sure you check out the glass 
cabinet near the office to see a few of them. 
 

This year, I will run a similar program, but with some new ideas for our returning students. 
Depending on numbers, students will be organised into two or three level groups that will rotate 
each Monday lunchtime. Each group will enjoy a tailored program that will allow students to 
share their ideas, refine them and contribute to other’s projects too. There will be games and 
challenges and opportunities to see some amazing custom creations built by adult fans of Lego. 
 

If your child wants to participate in Rangeview’s Lego Club this year, please fill in the form below 
and return to the school office by Friday February 21st so that groups can be organised.  
 
Finally, please keep an eye out for any unwanted Lego from family and friends. We will happily 
accept any donations – old and new. Students love discovering strange and wonderful pieces, as 
many have come from these donated collections. 
 
Looking forward to building more amazing things this year! 
 
Mr Ryan Evans  
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
I would like to enroll my child, _______________________________________________ of grade ________  
 
in Lego Club this year.  
 
 
Signed_____________________________________________________________________ Date______________   
 
 
 


